
Response from Gregg Taylor 31-03-2011 
 
Dear Christine 
  
GWENT THEATRE IN EDUCATION 
  
I was very pleased to hear that because of unresolved discrepancies of opinion 
between the Petitions Committee and the Heritage Minister the Committee have kept 
this petition open to be reconsidered in the next session.  
It has been our intention to raise the whole thing again, once the new Assembly is in 
place, with the heritage Minister and the Education Minister.  
We feel that there are very serious questions raised by us and your Committee 
which are still unanswered and, moreover, that the young people of the valleys and 
Monmouthshire have had a very raw deal.  
Your decision to keep our petition open will be of enormous help in that regard. 
Thank you. 
  
Yours 
Gregg Taylor (Chair Gwent Theatre) 
 


